Kittitas County
Agg" PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1

PUD Providing Safe and Reliable Electric Service

Commissioner Joe O’Leary Commissioner Shan Rowbotham Commissioner Rick Catlin
March 12, 2025

Robin Monks
Email: 180271-88096831@requests.muckrock.com

RE: Public Records Request Received
File No. PRR-2025-03

Dear Ms. Monks:

This letter is to acknowledge your public records request dated February 5, 2025, which
was received in this office on February 5, 2025, for the following documents:

1. Number of Data Center Customers - The total number of customers categorized as "data centers" or
equivalent from January 1, 2019, to the present, broken down by year.

2. Electricity Consumption - The total electricity consumption (in kilowatt-hours or megawatt-hours) attributed
to data center customers for each year from January 1, 2019, to the present.

3. Growth of Data Center Customers - Year-over-year growth (in terms of number and consumption) of data
center customers from January 1, 2019, to the present.

4. Internal Communications - All internal communications, including emails, meeting minutes, memos, and
reports, related to policies, plans, or discussions on serving data center customers, dated from January 1, 2019,
to the present.

5. Policies and Guidelines - Any official or draft policies, guidelines, or procedures created, revised, or
implemented since January 1, 2019, that address the operation, service rates, or requirements for data center
customers.

To assist in processing this request, | am specifically interested in documents, communications, or data related
to:

- Power usage and billing structures for data center customers.

- Discussions on accommodating the growth of data centers in the service area.

- Environmental and infrastructure impact considerations related to data center customers.

We have started to process the records responsive to your request and estimate
we can have them ready for you by March 13, 2025. If we are unable meet that
date, we will contact you and let you know when to expect the work will be
completed.

Please contact me at (509) 933-7200 X805 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Madison Triggs
Public Records Officer



